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This Week.... 

We had a visit from the chicks! The 

children enjoyed holding them and learning 

all about them. We will be using the 

information we gathered to write fact 

sheets. 

In literacy we have been learning about 

changing singular to plural by adding ‘s’ or 

‘es’. We have also been looking at how 

sometimes –y at the end of a word can 

make the ‘ee’ sound. 

In Maths we have been ordering numbers, 

first to 30 then to 100. 
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Next Week...  

We will be writing our instructions in 

English and also starting to look at the 

Easter story. 

In Maths we will be continuing with 

subtraction and ordering numbers. 

Seesaw 

In Year 1 we are trialling an app called 

‘Seesaw’. The app enables me to send 

you pictures of your child or their 

work so you are able to view them 

instantly. Please find the 

information/permission slip attached if 

you would like to be included in this 

trial. 

 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Ruby, Faye, Lola, Cole and 

Lucy. 

 

 

Talk Topic  

What other creatures can 

you think of that hatch out 

of eggs?  

 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate –  

Faye for a wonderful attitude to 

learning 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Trust –  

Emmanuel 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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